
Coronado Hills/ Creekside General Meeting 
September 20, 2022 
 
Board members present: 
Cheryl Thompson, Vice President 
Catherine Wusterhausen, Secretary 
David Risher, Treasurer 
 
13 people were present, including board members. 
 
Meeting called to order by the Vice President at 6:30 PM. 
 
Minutes read and approved. 
 
Treasurer's report approved.  
 
Old business: 

• The security camera has been installed.  Potential monitors will be contacted. 
• The block party was successful. 

 
New business 

• Nominees needed for association officers. 
• Discussion of a garage sale. 
• Presentation regarding new development proposal for 1701 Anderson Lane. Applicant is seeking 

a change to the Future Land Use Map to vertical mixed use. 
• Presentation about code enforcement by Alicia Tovar. 
• Presentation from representatives of the Drenner Group on their proposal for 7601 Cameron 

Road. 
 

 
Meeting adjourned at 8 PM. 


